From: -
To: -- City Clerk
Subject: Fairgrounds
Date: Monday, October 24, 2022 12:09:38 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL
SYSTEM.---

To Whom It May Concern,
I have lived here on the Eastside for almost 50 years. The noise level of the car races on Saturday nights throughout
the summer has gotten increasingly louder and is deafening. I am unable to sit outside in my own backyard and

enjoy the evening. Incidentally, California has the worst air quality in the country. Is it possible that the car races
contribute to this? Have studies been done?

Please count me as a vote to get rid of the car races, or create an indoor raceway.

Thank You.
Nuala Rege





